
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Shirburn Avenue, 
Mansfield) (Prohibition of Waiting and Residents’ Parking Places)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (2249) 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. Nottinghamshire County Council has received a 
request from a resident on Shirburn Avenue, Mansfield to extend Double Yellow Lines 
outside number 9 to allow access to off street parking. 
 
The existing double yellow lines (no waiting at any time) have been extended across the 
frontage of this property to reduce the Resident Parking Area on the south-west side of 
Shirburn Avenue, Mansfield. 


